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Raising the Flag Fundraiser
Created by TCI Kiwanis to support our community.
	

	How to Raise the Flag                                         2023

	With the coming of Spring, it’s time to join our ‘Raise the Flag’ project.  Please fill in your information below so we can keep our database up to date, and return this form with your payment.  Remember that funds raised by this project are used by TCI Kiwanis for community service projects throughout the Tri Cities.

	"When we honor our flag, we honor what we stand for as a Nation -- freedom, equality, justice, and hope." 

~Ronald Reagan


	TCI volunteers will place a 3’x5’ flag on metal pole on your property for the following 5 holidays: Memorial Day, Flag Day, Independence Day, Labor Day, and Veterans Day. TCI will install the mount that the flag will go into prior to the first delivery, and that mount will remain throughout the year. The flag and pole will be placed after sunrise, and removed before sunset on each delivery day.
For just $50 a year you are helping us support the community. Renew today for your home or business, or sign a friend or family member up as a gift.

________________________________________    

Subscriber Name                                                       
___________________________________________________________

Delivery Address

__________________     _______________________________________
Phone Number                Email Address

Is this a gift:  Yes/No            Location this is for:  Home or Business

                Method of Payment:  Cash/Check/Credit Card
                           (checks payable to TCI Kiwanis)
Submit this renewal/registration form to:

Bill Glenn
1324 Cedar Avenue

Richland, WA 99354

Email: mrradiodad@aol.com
Fax: (509) 528-4800



TCI Kiwanis and its community partners would like to thank you for your consideration of this project. If you would like to learn more about this project, or any of TCI’s activities you can contact TCI President Jenny Olson at (509) 531-9909 or �HYPERLINK "mailto:jolson@amshockey.com"��jolson@amshockey.com�  








